Recommended Board Action Requested (December 6, 2021)

Indoor Concerts / Performances and Large Group Meeting Areas Procedures

Due to our concemns for the health and safety of our performing students during
upcoming indoor concerts and programs in the District Auditorium and indoor
athletic venues, the following requirements for attendees will be used:

A.
B.

Capacity will be limited by the number of available seats.
Attendees must have a ticket from the student to attend. Each student will
be issued an equal proportion of tickets based on maximum venue capacity.

. Performing students will be required to wear a mask while in crowded areas,

including while in close proximity to other students. Solo performers or
performers able to socially distance may remove masks while performing.
Groups of performers unable to socially distance should remain masked
during the performance.

. Students and youth are not required to wear face coverings when

participating in sports practices or events. Spectators and other individuals
attending sporting events must wear a face mask when occupancy exceeds
the 75% capacity limit.

In the event that notification of a positive COVID case is necessary, any
ticket holder not listed in our parent/guardian database will be asked to
provide a phone number for contact tracing. (This will be done via ticket
collection.)

If an attendee tests positive for the COVID virus after attending an FASD
event, they must immediately notify the school nurse, Kristi Ebaugh.



